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In life we loved you dearly, in death we love you still. 
In our hearts you hold a place, no one else will ever fill. 

                                 

Town of Addison Incorporated 1797 
220th Annual Town Meeting  

Tuesday March 14, 2017 at 7:00 PM 
D.W. Merritt School 

 Website: www.addisonmaine.org 



 

      

         

 

 

 

          1941 - 2016 

Dale was a Washington County boy, born and bred. Even while he worked “away”, Dale never 
forgot his roots. Soon after Dale retired from General Electric, he and his lovely wife, Dorthea 
settled in the Town of Addison, where he served on many committees. In 2013 his health told 
him it was time to take it easy.  He had served as Selectman, Harbor Master, Pleasant River 
Solid Waste Disposal Director, Washington County Council of Governments representative as 
well as a member of the Planning Board, Harbor Committee, Recreation Committee, 
Revitalization Committee, Addison Road Committee, Comprehensive Plan Committee, Fire 
Station Planning Committee, and Down East Resource Conservation and Development Council. 
He was highly thought of by many of the residents.  Dale was always very adamant about what 
was “in the best interest” for the Town and its residents.  He was so dedicated to the town that 
when he heard that Michael Murphy was not re-running for Selectman this past year, he told 
his wife that he might run again.  Unfortunately, his health would not allow this. 
 
On March 22, 2016, Dale’s body told him it was time for him to rest and be at peace. 
 Dale will be missed by many, especially the staff at the Addison Town Office. 

  
 




























































































































	Cover Proof (1) (1)
	addison text Proof LQ (1) (1)



